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Ottawa, November 9, 1915.

Rev. Sr.-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 2nd instant in reference to your claim that a de-

duction of $300.00 was made from the grant to the Kenora

Bearling School for the quarter ended September 30th, last,

and also deducted from the cheaue sent you in payment of

mon's vages.

With reference to theÓuarterly grant I beg to

say that there was no deduction made from the grant to

this school for the september quarter. The grant is

alloved your school for fifty pupils only and the full

grant for this number was paid, viz.- $1562.50. The

only deduction made was the $300.00 advanced on account

of men's wages.

An advance of $500.00 on the December quarters

earnings of your school has been sent you.

Your obedient servant,

F D Mr Lea

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Rev. C. Brouillet, O.M.I.,

Principal,

Kenora Boarding School,

Kenors, Ont.
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